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Roxanne Maher

From: Lynn Wilkinson <lynnwilkinson57@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 6:04 PM
To: Town Council Group
Subject: Ethics committee

Dear Town Council members  
 
I am would like to respectfully request that an Ethics commission be formed for our town. 
It seems odd to me that Ledyard is one of very few towns that doesn’t have one, and I 
believe this should be rectified. 
 
Lynn Wilkinson  
57 Terry Road  
Gales Ferry, CT 06335 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


